
Linking Guidelines - Texas Law Blogs (www.TexasBar.com/blogs) 

 

Requests to be added to the blogs page should be submitted to webmaster@texasbar.com 

 

We link to blogs written by Texas lawyers, law students, and legal professionals.  

 

The State Bar of Texas maintains full editorial discretion regarding which blogs will be 

linked. Submission of a blog link does not guarantee inclusion.  

 

All attorney websites, including blogs, must comply with State Bar of Texas advertising 

guidelines (see www.TexasBar.com/adreview) 

 

We avoid linking to blogs that:  

 

• Are updated infrequently or have not been updated recently; 

 

• Primarily exist to sell products or services;  

 

• Require payment to view the relevant content; 

 

• Require registration to view relevant content;  

 

• Contain objectionable amounts of advertising; or  

 

• Contain obscene or offensive content. 

 

The State Bar of Texas makes no endorsement of any content found in a blog linked from 

www.TexasBar.com/blogs. The State Bar of Texas has not analyzed the content found in 

these blogs and makes no representations regarding their accuracy or fitness for any 

purpose. 

 

All opinions and statements in linked blogs are those of their authors and not the State 

Bar of Texas.  

 

If you have questions or comments, please contact us at webmaster@texasbar.com 


